Democrats Denounce Walker’s Subsidies to Corporations that Outsource Jobs
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MADISON — Multiple news reports have revealed that a Wisconsin company that received
$370,000 in taxpayer subsidies from Gov. Walker's Wisconsin Economic Development
Corporation (WEDC) plans to cut 93 positions and outsource Wisconsin jobs to Tijuana, Mexico.
The Eaton Corporation in Pewaukee, WI had previously outsourced 163 Wisconsin jobs to
Mexico in 2013. Governor Walker serves as the Chairman of the WEDC.

“At a time when Wisconsin is facing a $2.2 billion budget deficit, it is unacceptable that
Republicans would provide taxpayer subsidies to a company with a history of outsourcing
Wisconsin jobs,” said Senate Democratic Leader Jennifer Shilling (D-La Crosse). “It’s time to
start investing in Wisconsin families and stop subsiding corporations that outsource jobs.”

While Gov. Walker continues to travel around the nation preparing for his presidential campaign,
Wisconsin has plummeted economically. Recent reports have shown that family wages are
declining, poverty rates have increased and Wisconsin has dropped to 40th in the country for
job creation.

“Rather than catering to out-of-state special interests, we need to invest in local businesses that
are going to stay in Wisconsin and pay their workers a fair wage,” added Shilling. “Democrats
remain committed to boosting family wages, creating quality jobs and investing in the 21st
century infrastructure that is needed to move our state forward.”




